
 

Volunteer Bell Ringers Needed 
Ring a bell…help change a life! 

 

It’s that time of the year again, when ABC-Pamlico 

spends the day “Bell Ringing” for The Salvation Army! 

Can you volunteer for one hour? We will again hold the 

post at the Walmart Main (main) entrance door on 

Wednesday, December 7th from 10:30 AM until 8:00 PM. 

We need volunteers, couples or twosomes, for just one 

hour between the hours of 11:00 AM and 8:00 PM.  You 

might be surprised, it’s such a rewarding way to wish the 

community a happy holiday. 

Please sign up by contacting Rio DeGennaro by email him 

at executiveofficer@pspsnc.com or give him a call at 

678-313-4583 with the time slot of your choice and your 

cell number. 
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